
        
 
 

5th GRADE ACTIVITIES 
 

 
6/6   – Field Day (Grades K – 5) 
6/13 – Promotion Ceremony/Slideshow (parents are invited)  
6/17 – Last day of school 
 

HELP PREVENT YOUR CHILD FROM THE SUMMER SLIDE! 

Many children, especially struggling readers, forget some of what they have learned over the summer 
months, this is what’s known as the Summer Slide. But you can prevent your child from going down 
this slide by encouraging them to do the following:   
 
Strategies to help your child maintain the reading skills they have learned.   
  

• Read something every day – have your child choose a book, not too hard and not too easy, 
but just right and something of interest to them.    

• Newspapers, magazines, TV schedules, recipes, and online resources provide functional 
reading.  

• Visit the Nashua Public Library; they have weekly programs for all ages and online access to 
ebooks and audio books.  Check out www.nashualibrary.org 

• Read aloud to your child.  All children benefit from being read to, even if they can read.  It will 
build listening comprehension skills and increase knowledge and experience with text.     

• Websites to foster summer reading: 

http://www.storylineonline.net/ 
http://www.magickeys.com/books/ 
https://www.getepic.com 

 
 
 

LAST SCHOOL DAY 
 
The last day of school is Tuesday, June 17.  Dismissal is at 12:30 PM.  There will be no lunches 
served on that day. 
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